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Livermore Valley Winegrowers  
Welcome 2021-2022 Board of Directors 

 
Livermore Valley, Calif. (January 26, 2021)—For the annual meeting of the Livermore Valley 
Winegrowers Association (LVWA), winery proprietors, managers and partners gathered 
virtually to welcome new members to their board of directors and look back on efforts to help 
the local wine community survive the pandemic. The LVWA is dedicated to advancing, 
protecting and promoting the quality wines, vineyards and experiences of Livermore Valley 
Wine Country. 
 
Alameda County Supervisor David Haubert installed the LVWA 2021-2022 Board of 
Directors. The new president of the board is winemaker and founder Steven Mirassou of The 
Lineage Collection—home of The Steven Kent Winery, Lineage Wine Company and Mia 
Nipote Wines. Other board members include: 
 
Gina Cardera, Garré Winery 
Debbie Cristiano, Page Mill Winery  
Rhiannon Eddy, The Purple Orchid 
Alexandra Henkelman, Omega Road Winery (Past President) 
Holger Hornisch, Wood Family Vineyards 
Darcie Kent, Darcie Kent Vineyards (Secretary) 
Kathy Liske, el Sol Winery (Treasurer) 
Aaron Luna, Fenestra Winery  
Ian O’Leary, Spirited Packaging 
Chris Sorensen, Caddis Winery  
Karl Wente, Wente Family Estates (Vice President) 
Niki Wente, Murrieta’s Well 
 
About the Livermore Valley Winegrowers Association: 
The Livermore Valley Winegrowers Association is a 501(c)6 organization that supports the 
wineries, growers and members in the Livermore Valley American Viticultural Area through 
educational and marketing programs. For more information, please visit www.LVwine.org  
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